
From: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 2:50 PM 
To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: The "Illegal" Monetary Penalizing Factor FPL??? 

Good afternoon, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06973-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20210015. 

Thank you. 

From: charley7722@aol.com <charley7722@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Ellen Plendl <EPlendl@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; farmer.gary@flsenate.gov; rebecca.talton@fpl.com ; 
fl23response@mail.house.gov; evan.jenne@myfloridahouse.gov; eric.silagy@fpl.com; 
ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; randolph.diane@flsenate.gov; leabird@comcast.net 
Subject: The "Illegal" Monetary Penalizing Factor FPL??? 

FPSC Commissioners, State of Florida 

Docket No. 20210015 FPL Account No. 26582 57510 

I would like to thank those of you that irresponsibly granted FPL the permission to monetarily penalize me, 
and also the unwary out there for my lower monthly KWH usage. 

Those of you that did grant FPL the permission to do so should be held fully accountable for same as I am 
going to forward a Certified RRR letter to Governor Ron Desantis 

to request that a thorough investigation be initiated as soon as possible. 

FPL in the interim has successfully pulled off another sleazy deal in order to fatten their cash reserves at the 
publics expense ! 

The Loyal Customer Incentive Factor Since 1976 : ( Being Monetarily Penalized In The Year 2022 ) 

As a Veteran Senior Citizen FPL has made no sincere effort to date to afford me the courtesy of a 
commendation that I most assuredly deserve for conserving electrical energy. 

Those of you that granted FPL Their Unwarranted request should be "Ashamed" of yourselves for doing so ! 

I will now await my request of the Florida Governor who has the authority to replace the current staff at the 
FPSC. 

Thank You FPSC Commissioners. 

Michael Walsh 

Senior Citizen ( 82 Years Young) 
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Sierra Club Member 
 
US Navy Veteran  1957-1963  ADR2 
 
Hollywood, Fl. 




